
 

 

 

 

Achievements of June 2025 for the 

College of Islamic Studies 

 

-  The first semester for the academic year 2025-

2026 has commenced. 

   

- The Dean held three regular meetings as follows: 

  - A meeting with the College Council 

  - A meeting with the faculty members 

  - A meeting with the students 

  -  The purpose of these meetings was to confirm 

final preparations before the semester begins. 

 

- Emphasis was placed on delivering all lectures on 

schedule, being considerate of students, and 

encouraging them . 

 



 

 

 

 

-  The meeting with the students was held to prepare 

them for the semester, as well as to listen to their 

complaints and address them . 

 

-  Meetings were held for the following departments: 

  - Department of Islamic Studies in English 

  - Department of Quranic Studies and Sciences 

  - Department of Sunnah and Its Sciences 

  - Department of Da'wah and Culture 

  -  These meetings were focused on preparations for 

the semester and also on organizing the course 

textbook. 

 

-  Four new faculty members were appointed as 

follows: 

 

 



 

 

 

  - One in the Department of Da'wah and Culture 

  -  Two in the Department of Quranic Studies and 

Sciences 

  -  One in the Department of Islamic Studies in 

English 

 

-  A welcoming ceremony for new students was held . 

 

-  A training course was conducted to prepare new 

faculty members . 

 

-  A training course was organized on how to 

navigate the new portal. 


